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Dear parents and carers, 

 
A big thank you to the PTA for organising a fantastic Winter Fayre. The Fayre 
itself raised £350 for school funds, with the present room raising £271, bring-
ing us to a grand total of £621. Well done, everyone. We also raised money 
through the children’s  christmas cards, wrapping paper etc and the school tea 
towels. A lot of hard work went on behind the scenes to make all these events 
possible. We really appreciate the time the PTA have given up to support our 
school. 
A big thank you also to our special visitors  pictured below who worked hard 
to contribute to the success of the afternoon! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
More photographs from the fayre inside. 
Days to Remember: 
Wednesday 11th December 
Reception perform Nursery Rhyme Nativity at10.00am and  
KS1  perform The Innkeeper’s Breakfast at 2pm.  
Friday 13th December  
Reception and KS1 theatre trip to Warwick Arts Centre on Friday 13th December to 
see Room on a Broom. 
Scholastics Book Fayre  
The Scholastics half price book fayre will still be in school between 3.30-4.00pm  
until Tuesday 10th December 2013. 
 Reindeer Walk 
In the last week of term we would like all children to take part in a Reindeer Walk in 
aid of Myton Hospice. More information next week. 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx


 

Our whole school attendance target is 97%  this academic year. We 
can’t achieve this without your support! Congratulations to Class 4 
yet again~ who can beat them next week?! 

This week’s attendance: 
Class R MB: 92.7% 
Class R AH: 95.1% 
Class 1 LC: 92.8% 
Class 1KH: 94.4% 
Class 2: 94.6% 
Class 3: 93.0% 
Class 4: 98.2% 
Class 5: 96.2% 
Class 6: 97.4% 
Overall Attendance: 94.9% 

Congratulations to to Class 4 once again!  

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s Sydenham Super Stars! 

Friday 6th December, 2013 



Miss Bond’s Share an  Activity afternoon. 



  

We all had a wonderful time at the Winter Fayre. Parents, teachers and 
year 6 pupils all worked very hard to make a great afternoon.  
The PTA organised the event really well and the new residence for Santa 
and the Snow Queen was a great success. 

We kept the raffle going. 

A reindeer called 

Claire. 

Fun at the Fayre 

 
We’re just 
having fun 



Christmas  

Stockings 

Chocolate Tombola-

Yummy! 

Don’t forget food for the reindeer. 

Tinsel Tug of War? 

Half Price Book Fair 


